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Transition to New ANAB Certification Mark 
 

ANAB has adopted a new Accreditation mark depicted on the right below. MCNA has 
transition to use of the new ANAB Accreditation Mark by the December 31, 2016 deadline 
as required by ANAB. 
 
MCNA has updated all our ISO and Aerospace certificates and provided the updated 
certificates and new logo files to our clients.  MCNA clients shall assure that all uses of the 
ANAB oval mark shall cease on or before 31 December 2017.  The MCNA Logo with the 
new ANAB Mark (torch) must be used starting January 1, 2018. 
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http://mcnacert.com/spotlight.html 
 


